http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=17648

Commissioners to Learn Conference Center Renovation Options
(KAIR) -- Atchison City Commissioners Monday afternoon will learn the results of the preliminary
design on proposed renovations to the Heritage Conference Center.

Jay Zimmerschied of Zimmerschied Architecture will give the report at 4:30 at City Hall.

City Manager Trey Cocking says a majority of the work would take place on the envelope of the
conference center.
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Cocking says those options range from one-point-two to one-point-nine million dollars, compared to
building a new conference center, which ranges from seven-point-six to nine-point-three million
dollars.

Commissioners will also hear an update from K-DOT on the construction progress of the new
Amelia Earhart Bridge.

They will also look to appoint Michael Surritt to fill an unexpired term on the Planning Commission
Board to expire on July 31, 2013.

The Commissioner will also look to recommend a bid to replace concrete at the Atchison Lions Pool.
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